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21 May 2024

Ealing has a statutory responsibility to moderate 25% of schools with KS2 and to moderate every school once within a four-year cycle. However, because of
the disruption during the pandemic, schools that were last moderated in 2018 are due to be part of the process this year.

All schools that have been identified for KS2 writing moderation will have received an email informing them of this on Friday 17 May. The email was sent to
both the headteacher and the school office.

If you have not received this, you can reasonably assume that your school is not being moderated this year.
Further information

If you have any queries, please contact Jo Heffer at hefferj@ealing.gov.uk or 07974 074571.
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